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Nursey, Craig

From: Britt, Jennifer L <jlbritt@ncdot.gov>

Sent: Friday, November 3, 2023 4:52 PM

To: Kimberly Tyson

Cc: Monroe, Roosevelt J; Kimes, Tyler J; Rios-Moore, Sol; Nursey, Craig

Subject: [EXTERNAL] NCDOT Intent for Approval - Flatiron Forest Subdivision on SR 1525

Attachments: NCDOT Plan Sheets C0.00-C4.00.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of WithersRavenel.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Kimberly, 

 

Please accept this email as no�fica�on of intent for approval of the Fla�ron Forest subdivision plans sealed by Craig 

Nursey, PE, 11/2/2023. This office is awai�ng the driveway permit fee, but the subdivision plans are ready to approve 

along with the driveway permit. I have a)ached the first few pages of their plan package for reference. We will co-copy 

you on the official approval once completed (expected next week). 

 

If you have any ques�ons, please let me know. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Jen Britt, EI 
Senior Assistant District Supervisor 
Division of Highways, Division 8 – District 1 
NC Department of Transportation 

  

336 318 4000    office 
336 318 4004    direct 
jlbritt@ncdot.gov 
  
300 DOT Drive 
Asheboro, North Carolina 27204 

  

 

 

 

 

 
Email correspondence to and from this sender is subject to the N.C. Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties. 


